Beach Grove Go[f & Country Club

November 30, 2022

Denise Pelaccia

Tecumseh BIA

12122 Tecumseh Rd. E, Unit # 2
Tecumseh, Ontario

N8N 1L9

Dear Ms. Pelaccia:

The Management and Staff of Beach Grove Golf & Country Club would like to thank you for
allowing us to cater your event here on November 26, 2022. We are hopeful your event was
successful and thoroughly enjoyed by your guests and that we were diligent in meeting your
every need and expectations.

Your choice of Beach Grove to hold your function is important to us, as we value the trust you
place in our ability to help you host a successful event.

Your candid feedback on our performance is requested. Please take a few moments to tell us
how we have done. A self-addressed and stamped envelope is enclosed for your convenience.

All comments are held in confidence and used for management purposes only.

We are pleased to have been part of your plans and hope we will have a future opportunity to
cater your next event at Beach Grove.

If you have any questions regarding your event, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Warmest Regards,

Anne Marie Rich
Food & Beverage Manager
Beach Grove Golf & Country Club

14134 Riverside Drive » Tecumseh, Ontario ¢ N8N 1B6 ¢ Telephone: 519-979-8090 ¢ Facsimile: 519-979-9044



Liieosen®  Office of the Mayor

December 9, 2022

Ms. Linda Proctor

Chair

Tecumseh BIA

12122 Tecumseh Road East, Unit 2
Tecumseh, ON N8N 1L9

Dear Ms. %ctor,

We are pleased to share the enclosed “2021 Strategic Priorities Report Out” with you as
a key partner in the Town’s progress and trust you will find it informative and useful.
This report provides highlights of the work accomplished in 2021 to advance the Town’s
strategic priorities: smart growth, sustainable infrastructure, community health and
wellness, continuous improvement, and good governance.

We are looking ahead over the next four years with our newly elected Council to
continue to implement our strategic priorities in order to meet the needs of Tecumseh’s
community. We look forward to a future that offers significant opportunities that can
enhance our economy, environment and the quality of life that we collectively enjoy.

I would like to take this opportunity, on behalf of Tecumseh Town Council and
Administration, to wish you and everyone at the Tecumseh BIA a joyous holiday
season, and a happy, healthy and successful new year.

Yours truly,

Gary McNamara
Mayor

encl.
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